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Maclean High School 
Works Notification 21 September 2022 

School Infrastructure NSW and Public Works are managing the repair and remediation of 
buildings and grounds at Maclean High School that were damaged by flood waters and heavy rain 
in March 2022.  These works are part of a significant infrastructural program being undertaken at 
Maclean High School. 

School Holidays Work 

From Monday 26 September for 2 weeks, the contractor will undertake the following work: 

• establish a site for work crews. This will be fenced off from student access.  

• install scaffolding around the library to allow for the replacement of the library building roof 
in term four. 

• locate underground utilities. Some noise will be associated with these investigations. 

 

An AQF5 qualified arborist has been engaged to assess necessary vegetation removal. This 
includes one dead tree, five trees with roots that are damaging school infrastructure, and 
vegetation overhanging buildings and pathways. 

Work will take place Monday to Friday, from 7am to 4pm.  

Contractors will enter and leave the school Staff carparking area. Traffic management will be in 
place for deliveries and the movement of large vehicles and cranes. A boom gate will be installed 
at the lower section of the carpark for access to the contractor’s compound.  

 
Maclean High School Community Information Session  
 
A community information session will be held in term four to explain the various works planned for 
Maclean High School over the next 12 to 18 months.  An invitation will be issued from Maclean High 
School when a date is confirmed.   
 
Contact us  
 
If you have any concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during business 
hours on 1300 482 651 or email schoolintrastrcture@det.nsw.edu.au. In an emergency, call triple zero (000).  
We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently, and we will minimise impacts on the 
community at every opportunity. Thank you for your patience and cooperation while we undertake this 
important work.  
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